
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VILLAGE OF WARWICK LEAF PICK-UP 

 

 Now that fall is here the Village of Warwick Public Works Department will 

begin picking up leaves.  We will begin picking up on November 1.  The Village is 

asking each and every homeowner or tenant to put their leaves in paper bags plastic 

bags will not be picked up.   Bags must be placed at curb anytime between 

November 1 and December 12 in order to insure pickup by the Village. There will 

be no more pickup after December 12.  Bagged leaves may also be taken to the 

Village Brush Pile Every weekend in November between the hours of 12:00pm and 

4:00pm.  
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